December 22, 2022 From President T Jablanski Good Evening Ladies,

I have finally found some time to say "hi" to all of you and thank you once again for your support of our first \$\$\$\$ Hundred X fundraiser \$\$\$\$. Close to \$12,000.00 was raised and I am just over the moon with appreciation for your support. There will be more details including the \$75 gift certificate winners in January.

Did you get your copy of TOPICS?

I just love the club pictures and all of the great information and advice that is shared in this issue. Isn't *Darlene Coutu* just a terrific editor? She does such a great job putting together our state newsletter. Didn't receive it? Please let me or Darlene know, and we will be sure to send one along to you.

Katie Robey your treasurer has also been busy sending out the **club dues bills** and receiving the club **End of Year contribution forms**. If you have any questions about either, please be sure to contact Katie.

Donna Shibley, our webmaster, has been clicking away updating our website with the most current information and forms. Thank you Donna for your time and talent!!

What can you find on the website www.gfwcma.org?

- 1. Club Reports due January 31 report writing directions page
- 2. Club Participation form Due January 31
- 3. End of Year Donation Form Due December 31
- 4. Club Manual Form
- 5. Contest Forms

All of these forms can be found by going to: www.qfwcma.org, click on the Women's Club in the orange tool bar, then scroll to find the Fliers & Forms, or Report Writing. Everything you will need is right there. If you need help, feel free to contact me or Jen Nowak.

You can e-mail your reports to HQSecretary@gfwcma.org OR

mail your reports, donations and forms to:

GFWCMA P.O.Box 679 Sudbury, MA 01776 I am happy to report that the HQ committee and myself have completed the Mass Save contract form necessary for us to have all of the lighting units, and elements in and on our building updated with new state of the art LED lighting. We are excited about this project and waiting to hear from the contractors so we can set up the installation date/s in January.



It's been a busy few months and we have accomplished so much.

I am looking forward to relaxing for a few days before the new year rings in.

I wish you all the blessing that the holidays bring.

Safe travels to you Santas out there!

Be sure to take care of YOU!

Love & Peace,

T Jablanski
GFWC Massachusetts President
245 Dutton Rd, Sudbury, MA 01776
(C) 508-769-9008
president@gfwcma.org
Love & Peace,

